
 

 

 

GENDER-AFFIRMING CARE SURVEY 

Who? 

Transgender, nonbinary, and gender diverse military 

Veterans, even if you are not enrolled in VA care. 

What? 

A confidential 25 minute survey. 

Why? 

Your voice is important! We want to know about your 

needs and preferences for gender-affirming care 

(treatments or services for transition-related needs). 

Protections? 

We are committed to ensuring your information stays 

confidential and private. Participating will not go on 

your records and will not affect your benefits or 

services in any way. 

When?  

VA researchers will begin contacting Veterans in Fall 

2022. 

Questions? 

Call 206-277-5020. 

 

Are you a 

transgender, 

nonbinary, or 

gender diverse 

Veteran? 

 

We want to hear 

from you! 


